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 Consuelo Phelan, 

hon. Tree Officer, 

BRA.

OBJ2016/6688/T 14/12/2016  01:17:17 Belsize Residents' Association

It seems a shame to remove a mature birch from this garden, where there is only one other existing tree, 

although it is proposed to plant a quercus ilex at the end of the garden.

The dappled shade from the birch would also help to keep the house cooler in hot weather, as the 

garden is south-facing.

Surely if the tree is so large, judicious pruning would be preferable?
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